
 

November 2023 

 

Dear Residents of Port Washington North Village,  

 

As we enter the month of November, I want to extend my warmest regards and remind you of 

the civic duty that lies ahead. Election Day is fast approaching, and it's imperative that we all 

make our voices heard. Voting is not just a right but a privilege, and it's our opportunity to 

shape the future of our community and our nation. I encourage each and every one of you to 

participate in this fundamental aspect of our democracy. Your vote matters, and your choices 

have a profound impact on our village's future. 

In addition to the election, I want to bring to your attention our upcoming leaf pickup schedule. 

As autumn continues to grace us with its stunning display of colors, the leaves falling from the 

trees create a picturesque scene. To help keep our village clean and well-maintained, our 

dedicated Public Works team will be conducting leaf pickup dates which vary by street. Please 

ensure your leaves are raked to the curb by the mentioned deadline in this newsletter for 

efficient collection. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.  

I would like to express my gratitude to all of you for your continuous support, cooperation, and 

involvement in making Port Washington North a thriving and vibrant community. Together, we 

have the power to shape our future, and together, we can ensure that our village remains a 

beautiful and harmonious place to call home.  

Don't forget to mark your calendars and cast your vote this month, and let's continue to care for 

and beautify our community through responsible leaf disposal.  

Thank you for being such wonderful residents.  

 

Warmest regards,  

 

Mayor Bob Weitzner  

mayor@portwashingtonnorth.org 


